
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
11th November 2022 
 

 
Dear families, 
 
 

As you may be aware, Friday 18th November is Children in Need Day.  As a school we are keen to mark this 
occasion by raising funds for the charity.   
 
We will be selling wrist bands and pin badges for £1 and these will be on sale from Monday 14th November. Please 
send exact change. 
 
As we will be having a non-uniform day, the children may wear something yellow or spotty and bring a 50p 
donation to go towards the charity.  
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mrs H Haunch 
Principal 
 
 
 


